

Sabine Hinkel resigns as member of the Supervisory Board of MOBOTIX AG effective from the end of January 24, 2019

December 11, 2018

Sabine Hinkel, a long-standing member of the Supervisory Board of MOBOTIX AG, has declared her resignation effective from the end of January 24, 2019. Mrs. Hinkel informed the Management Board of MOBOTIX AG of this decision. The Supervisory Board of MOBOTIX AG will propose a new Supervisory Board member for election at the Annual General Meeting for fiscal year 2017/18 on January 24, 2019.

The business economist, co-founder of MOBOTIX AG in 1999, worked in the company until December 31, 2016. For many years, she was initially responsible for Finance and Sales, followed by Human Resources and Organization. She has been a member of the Supervisory Board of MOBOTIX AG since June 2013 and will leave the board at her own request effective from the end of January 24, 2019. The Supervisory Board and Management Board would like to thank Mrs. Hinkel for her many years of commitment and dedication to MOBOTIX AG.